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Policy on Online Meetings 
 
Some teaching and events, especially for larger groups will take place via Zoom links or 
other online meeting platforms. The Department policy is that no member of the 
Department who receives an invitation/link for any such meeting should pass these on to 
anyone not already registered to attend the event, and that no one should under any 
circumstances post these links onto any website or social media platform (including 
Facebook).  
 


